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23rd November 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Educational Visit for Year 2 

Date of visit Wednesday 1st December 2021 

Places to be visited St Peter’s Church, Shipley 

Activity Christingle workshop 

Cost No cost 

Mode of transportation Walking 

Time of departure from school 9.15am 

Time of arrival back at school 11.50am 

Dress requirements or kit list School uniform and sensible shoes 

Meal requirements Lunch at school 

 

We are writing to inform you of a forthcoming visit to St Peter’s Church on Moorhead Lane 

on the morning of Wednesday 1st December. The visit will take place during the morning so 

children will need to arrive at school on time as normal and we will return to school by 

lunchtime. The purpose of the visit is to support our RE curriculum learning about the 

festivities of Christmas, in particular the importance of the Christingle. The workshop will be 

led by Rachel McGirr, an experienced youth worker who has worked with us previously. All 

children will have the opportunity to make a Christingle and all resources will be provided. 
 

Children should wear school uniform, sensible footwear and warm clothing for our short 

walk to the church.  
 

There is no cost for this educational visit.  Please let us know if you do not want your child to 

take part in this activity.  If you do have any questions please do speak to one of us. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Mrs H Shillaker, Miss S Woolley and Mrs Z Akhtar 
Year Two Class Teachers 
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